PUBLIC NOTICE

The City Council will be holding an informational seminar during their regularly
scheduled Council meeting at 6:00PM on April 4, 2022 in the Powell County
Community Center. Kurt Thompson, Senior Engineer with Stahly Engineering and
Associates, will be educating the City Council and the public on the purpose,
funding sources, and goal of the “PASER” Street Maintenance Project. This project
has been funded for the last few years through the Street Maintenance District
levy, which was assessed based off property square footage. Interested parties
are welcome to come learn about the reason for the project during the City
Council meeting. Mr. Thompson, as well as the City Public Works Superintendent
Trent Freeman, will answer questions you may have about the PASER project.




